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Our ref: SSD-10479 

Mr Michael Wiseman 
Fife Capital 
Level 12, 89 York Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

22 August 2022 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Dear Mr Wiseman 

I refer to the revised Noise and Vibration Impact Assessment prepared for the proposed 200 
Aldington Road Industrial Estate (SSD-10479). The Department has sought an external review of the 
assessment which is outlined in Attachment 1.  

You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified in 
Attachment 1.   

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided, 
to the department by 15 December 2022.  If you cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to provide 
the additional information, please advise the department via the NSW planning portal. 

If you have any questions, please contact David Schwebel on 9274 6400 or via email at 
david.schwebel@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pamela Morales 
Principal Planning Officer 
Industry Assessments 
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